In response to the issuance of “State of Emergency” based on Pandemic Influenza and Infectious Diseases

Preparedness and Response Act. Starting Apr.8, below are the policies declared by the Osaka Prefecture.
[The policies are as follows:]

1. From Apr.8, 2020 to May 6, 2020, schools are temporarily closed.

2. Entrance ceremonies and medical examination etc. to be held after Apr. 8, 2020 are postponed.

3. For the time being, school days are prohibited.

However, depending on the status of the Corona virus in Osaka, and the opinions of the experts, further

implementation may take place.

In the meantime, the school days schedule we uploaded on Apr.3 here in [*#fK» S DEHSH | s

voided. Until further notice, stay at home to avoid the spread of the infection.

Our school, in cooperation with the Board of Education, will be studying for future measures and will be

using this  [%##%2> 5 D BH] &+ | blog to notify everyone.

About the Entrance Ceremony to be held on Apr.8, as a preventive measure to the spread of the corona
virus, we have announced that only the 1% year students and teachers will be allowed to participate in the
Entrance Ceremony. However, in accordance to the declaration of “State of Emergency” by the government,

“Entrance Ceremony on Apr.8% is cancelled.”

To the parents who prepared and the students who looked forward to the ceremony, please stay at home

and do not go to school.

For further measures, we will be posting it here in the [%#fX2>H D B K15 ] as soon as we receive the

instructions from the Board of Education.

Thank you for understanding.



